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Russell J. Bell 

DIRECTOR  

NEW PLANT LICENSING 

NUCLEAR GENERATION DIVISION 

 November 19, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Glenn Tracy  
Director 
Division of Construction Inspection and Operational Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC 20555-0001  
 
Subject: Submittal of NEI 08-02, Revision 3 (Draft), Corrective Action Processes for New Nuclear 
Power Plants During Construction, November 2009 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
This letter provides NEI 08-02, Revision 3 (Draft), Corrective Action Processes for New Nuclear 
Power Plants During Construction, for NRC review. This document has been updated to address NRC 
comments provided in a public meeting on October 28, 2009. We plan to issue the document as 
Revision 3 (Final) and request NRC endorsement upon confirmation that the staff’s comments have 
been adequately addressed. If needed, we would be pleased to meet with the staff to answer any 
questions and facilitate the endorsement process.    
 
Please find attached a redline version of NEI 08-02 that highlights the changes made based on the 
staff's recent feedback (Attachment 1), a clean version (Attachment 2), as well as responses to 
comments made by NRC staff during the October 28, 2009 public meeting (Attachment 3). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me or Jim Fisicaro (202-739-8018; jjf@nei.org). 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Russell J. Bell 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Mr. Jose Jimenez, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 Mr. William Burton, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 Mr. Timothy Frye, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 NRC Document Control Desk 


